## Regular Monthly Meeting November 10, 2005

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, November 10, 2005, 7:00 PM at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Chief Nocera gave the Police Report.

Motion by Mrs. Wehr second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Mrs. Wehr seconded by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Mrs. Wehr second by Mr. Albertini to award the High Meadow sewer line project to David Construction, at cost of 66,353.60.

Motion to extend the existing agreement between Randall and Roxanne McConahy for a proposed sanitary line tap in, involving George/Bruce Line, with the Township through December 31, 2006.

## **Public Comment:**

Mr. Oran Allen, asked if there is a problem with the bypass lights several lamps are out and if the Township would be receiving any Liquid Fuel Funding form the county.

Mr. Sam Garver, who is responsible to the School Zone Speed Limit Signal, currently not working properly.

Mrs. Debra Miller, Thanked the Board for the explanation of taxes and asked the status of the septic repair on Nearwood Drive.

Mr. Chris Buck, asked if the reduce speed limit signs had been placed on Garner Stop Road.

Motion by Mrs. Wehr second by Mr. Albertini to adjourn.